Neighborhood Council 9, Thursday, Sept 11, 2014 1st Church of the Nazarene, 1727 2nd Ave South

Chairman Joe Leggett presiding.

Council Members present: Jared Kuno and Margaret Scheschy

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Leggett and pledge of allegiance recited at 7:00 PM.

August minutes were approved as written.

The council is in need of a Secretary and Councilman Scott Miranti was nominated by Chairman Leggett. All councilman were in favor.

Police Advisory report was given by Councilman Scheschy. She spoke about the Departments new MRAP vehicle, reduction in money for ammunition, gas. She advised of a possible ban on fireworks, increased parking meter fees.

Jean Price, Jim Larsen and Norman Anderson all are running for office and attended the meeting and introduced themselves. They also made themselves available for questions after the meeting.

Councilman Scheschy advised that she is stepping down from the council. She will be missed and without Councilman Rider, we are now two short. Neighborhood Council 9 is in dire need of additional council members.

Chris Christaens advised the council of a candidate forum at Holy Spirit Church in October.

Mike Whitsoe spoke about the parking commission and that the city loses money in parking meters.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:00 PM